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New Safety Recall Advanced Communication – V93 
 
FCA US LLC (FCA US) has announced an equipment safety recall on certain Mopar 
rear bed step kits (part # 82215289AB) intended for 2019 model year (DT) Ram 1500 
pickup trucks.  
 
 
REASON FOR THIS SAFETY RECALL 
Installation of the suspect Mopar rear bed step kit (part # 82215289AB) can change the 
load path through the vehicle's frame during a rear impact event, and may cause the 
rear suspension control arms to buckle, potentially resulting in unintended contact with 
the fuel tank. Damage to the fuel tank could potentially result in a fuel leak, which in the 
presence of an ignition source, may lead to a vehicle fire, increasing the risk of injury to 
occupants and persons outside the vehicle, as well as property damage. 
 
 
SERVICE ACTION 
FCA US will conduct a voluntary safety recall to replace the suspect bed step with a bed 
step of a different design. The remedy for this condition is not currently available.  
Dealers will be notified of the launch of this safety recall by way of established 
communication methods.  This recall is estimated to launch in 3rd Quarter of 2019.  
 
We ask that you please take the time to ensure that your personnel are aware of this 
communication and are prepared to execute a customer friendly process for inquiries 
regarding involved vehicles. 
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